
Kenwood voluntarily replaces “Julienne” disc of food processor models FPM800 and 
FPM810 

 
Kenwood has announced a voluntary corrective action for the “Julienne” disc on its food 
processor models FPM800 and FPM810. Parts of the “Julienne” disc can potentially detach 
during use, creating a potential ingestion risk. 
 

 
 
The affected “Julienne” discs for the FPM800 and FPM810 food processors were 
manufactured between January 2019 and December 2021. Affected consumers will be able 
to get a replacement “Julienne” disc free of charge. 
 
Consumers are advised to check if their “Julienne” disc is affected by visiting the supplier’s 
website at https://shop.kenwoodworld.com/kw_sg/kw_sg_product_servicing_repairs. 
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